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Great start to the show 

The first day of Harrogate International Nursery Fair attracted brisk business with busy halls and 

buzzing activity on the stands. The Hub in Hall H proved 

a major attraction with visitors heading to see the many 

brand new exhibitors at the show this year. This was 

also the venue for the show’s seminar programme with 

the first presentation by TRL describing some 

frightening car seat misuse statistics. 

The BPA’s Concept & Innovation Awards stand also 

attracted a lot of attention, with members of the press 

and buyers showing interest 

in the four finalist’s 

entrepreneurial product ideas. The winners of these awards and also the 

BPA Baby and Nursery Trade Awards (BANTA) were announced at The 

Majestic Hotel last night – a full list of winners will be highlighted on the 

BPA website today. If you didn’t attend today, you still have plenty of 

time to come along and view some great new baby products for the 

coming season.  

The doors open from 9.30am until 6.00pm today and from 9.30am until 

4.00pm tomorrow – so we hope to see you there. 

 

 

 


